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Red  Class 

In March, Red Class has been looking at Tudors in History. We found out 

about the kings and queens and the Tudor Rose. We looked at what Tudor 

people wore. We found out about Tudor jobs and tried some weaving. We 

investigated their houses. We even tried some of their food – some of us 

really liked it and others did not! 

We have continued with our investigation of light in Science. We looked at 

reflection, first of ourselves and then of lights. We noticed that we could not 

see light reflecting when it was shone at black card. We found that black also 

makes the best material for curtains as it was not at all transparent and was 

opaque. 

We have been talking about our bodies in PSHE. We learned that we are all 

unique, some things are the same and some things are different. We have 

learnt that parts of our bodies are private and that we cover them up. 


